
  June 20, 2016 Newsletter  
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Greetings all you Bassmasters, 
 
The results of the tournament finished at Ray Roberts.  Congratulations to all 
the winners and a special thank you to Mike Burda for helping me when my 
trolling motor went out 30 minutes into the tournament started he took me in his boat and went out and 
took me fishing special thanks to Mike. 
 
Also want to wish all you Bassmasters fathers a Happy Father's Day and I guess we'll want to congratulate 
all those winners specially in the Tournament of Champions.  I wish him the best and hope to see you at 
the next tournament in Grapevine or our back-up. 
 
Please note the time changes for the July tourney. 
 
Catch you later. 
 
JD 

TBF Federation Central Divisional:  Danny ended up in 6th at the Central Divisional when he 
needed to make the Top 2 to advance to the TBF National Championship.  Luckily for him as 
well as 2 other DFW Bassmasters anglers get another shot at it at the TBF National Semi-
Finals on Oct 8,9 at Richland Chambers.  
 
Membership: We need to get a few more anglers to fish with us as our tourney participa-
tion is dwindling.  Several non-members with no boat have expressed interest in fishing 
with us. 
 
Annual Banquet: We will have our annual banquet on Dec 3rd.  JD will try to secure a good 
room for us with food. 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1259 after the first  8 tourneys of the 2016 year. 
Looking forward to another great non-profitable year. 
 
Club Rule Changes: Please get your club rule change recommendations in writing to an 
officer on or before Sept 17 as well as officer nominations.  We will vote on these at our 
Lake Fork tourney meeting at 7:00am. 
 
Calcutta: Get in it while you can 
 
Texas TBF Federation: Stay tuned for new upcoming Texas TBF messages and possible rule 
changes to more align with National TBF 


